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NOTICE TO TYBSc. STUDENTS 

 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
This is to inform you that on account of the Student's Council Election   scheduled on 

Saturday, 1st October 2022, from 10:30 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. the lecture for the T.Y.B.Sc. 

Class scheduled during this time stands cancelled. 

 

 

 
 
 
30th September, 2022      Dr. Ananya Das 
           Offg. Principal 

 

 

        


